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RESTRICTIONS ON DUAL EMPLOYMENT 
 

It is the policy of the Holdenville Board of Education that district 
personnel shall not accept other employment which would require 
the employee to perform services during those times the employee 
is required to perform services for the school district.  Teaching 
duties and extra duty assignments must take precedence over 
outside employment. 
 
School district personnel may use earned vacation days to perform 
services for other employers, provided that the employee files a 
request in a timely manner. 
 
The school district recognizes its responsibility to allow school 
personnel to participate in Reserve and National Guard training 
exercises and that such activities do not constitute a violation of 
this policy.  (see policy DECBB, Military Leave.) 
 
 
REFERENCE:  70 O.S. 6-101 (D) 

 


